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My family and I moved down to the Wilsonville area and purchased a new boat to 

enjoy the river right before the new ballast rules.  We live only a short drive from the 

Hebb  park boat ramp.  Unfortunately the unused ballast weight limit negated or 

ability to enjoy the river with our boat.  We now have to drive 25 miles to use the 

river.  


